
Rising Freshmen Registration Information

Rising freshmen who are not enrolled in the Cocke County School 
System must contact Counseling Dept. for enrollment process

Parents and current 8th grade students are invited to attend our Rising 
Freshmen Family Evening at Cosby High School to meet faculty/staff, 
tour the school, learn about various programs and receive general high 
school information. The Rising Freshmen Family Evening is determined 
annually and will be noted in the registration paperwork below.

For your convenience, we have listed links to some of our registration 
materials below to better assist parents and students in the freshmen 
registration process. The elementary school counselor at each of our 
feeder schools will be distributing registration paperwork and 
confirming registration appointment times at each elementary school.

Sign-up for the Remind App for your graduating Class Year, to receive 
high school info and updates!


